From: Virginia Damron -

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 1:37 PM
To: Sen. Click Bishop

Subject: FW: SB88

I support and encourage you to pass SB88 for a choice for State employees in retirement plans. I am a retired
state employee drawing a defined pension. I was hit with a 2/3s reduction in Social Security because I had a
retirement income. I manage but it is not a gravy train. I believe that the present plan for Tier 4 employees
reduces the pool of candidates for many important jobs. Please push for passage of SB8S.

Thank You,

Virginia L. Damron
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